
 
Dear Parents 
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for 
next week.  
 
In Literacy, students will be creating a poster of the features of formal letters. 
They will then identify the word features of formal letters, searching for 
adjectives, adverbs and high level conjunctions. Students will make notes to 
plan their ideas for apology letters. In Big Writing students will be writing a 
letter of apology to Lady Isabella regarding Goldilocks’ unacceptable 
behaviour at the party. 
 

In Numeracy, students will be practising their knowledge of place value and 
will be learning how to subtract using the column method. They will solve 
word problems which involve the four operations. In the final lesson, children 
will be learning about different measures (kg and g).  
 
In Science, students will be working with their partner to show their 
investigation at the Primary Science Fair. During any additional time, we will 
continue work on the senses. Hopefully our chicks will be hatching too! 
 
In IPC, students will be continuing to use their scripts and offer tours of the 
school, where they will be identifying the school’s geographical features. Then 
the students will look at different types of art and giving their own opinion as to 
why art work can be regarded as treasure. Then the students will be looking 
at broken pieces of artefacts and they will use their archaeological knowledge 
to identify what they think the artefact would have been before it broke. 
 
In Art / Technology, students will be using water colour paints and pens to 
create a ‘through the keyhole’ scene. Linking to science work on the senses, 
they will need to imagine what their eye might see through a magic keyhole. 
 
In ICT, students will be complete their scratch projects on ‘Rock band’. 
 
For PSHE, students will be reflecting on their achievements and favourite 
moments of this year. They will also identify any areas for development. 
 
Notice & Reminders: 
 

• As the weather starts to warm, please ensure water bottles and hats are 
making their way to school. These should be clearly labelled with names 
and classes. 

• Reading records should be signed each and every time you read with your 
children to keep a log of how often they read. They can be reading any 
material; the colour banded books that are sent home, library books, 
books at home, online books, newspapers (for children), magazines, 
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comic books, etc. 

• Please remember that learning starts at 7:10. Reading and phonics starts 
the day so any late arrivals miss valuable learning time. Please ensure 
students arrive promptly at 7:00. 

• Global Campus is an online space for students to explore the power of 52 
schools across the world. There is plenty to do and see on the website so 
please encourage your children to access this space at home. For more 
information see https://globalcampus.nae.school/  
To log in via NAISAK follow https://alkhor.learn.nae.school/  

• The student BBQ will take place next week on Thursday. You may send 
some money in with your child so they can purchase some food and a 
drink if you wish. Burgers are 20QR and popcorn is 5QR. Please see the 
eNewsletter for more details. 

• The scholastic book fair is open again for a limited time. Please get 
involved if you wish to purchase new books from England. 

 
 
Have a lovely holiday! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Year 3 Team 
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